
 
 
Southern Cross Charitable Trust – Gain a Tax 

Deduction & Support Charitable Works 
 
We invite all Australians to claim a tax deduction by 
donating to the Southern Cross Charitable Trust. 
 
All donations of $2.00 or more to the Southern Cross 
Charitable Trust are tax deductible and will help us to 
continue to support charitable works around Australia 
throughout the coming years. 
 
The Trust is administered by the National Executive of 
Knights of the Southern Cross Australia Inc for the Trustees 
and has been in operation since 1969. Donations are made 
each year to charitable projects identified by States and 
approved by the National Executive and the Trustees. All 
recipients are DGR1 bodies accepted by the Australian Tax 
Office. 
 
If you wish to donate to charitable works but would like the 
KSC to select those considered appropriate, we would be 
happy to accept your donation and will provide you with the 
necessary receipt for tax purposes. 
 
Please post your cheque (payable to Southern Cross 
Charitable Trust) with your name and address to National 
Executive Officer, KSC Australia, PO Box 216, Campbell 
ACT 2612 or e-mail the National Executive Officer at 
neo@ksca.org.au if you would like to arrange a direct 
deposit and he will provide you with the Trust’s bank 
details.  
 
Thank you for all your support over many years. 


